
Hogan  Lovells  Adds  Stacey
Rosenberg in L.A. Office
Hogan Lovells US LLP announced that Stacey Rosenberg will join
the firm’s Finance practice as a partner in its Los Angeles
office.

Rosenberg has spent the past 20 years working in Los Angeles,
representing lenders, borrowers and equity sponsors in a wide
variety  of  debt  finance  transactions.  Her  debt  finance
practice across industry sectors spans from senior secured
credit  facilities,  first  and  second  lien  transactions,
leveraged  buy-outs  and  recapitalizations,  secured  bond
transactions and workouts.

In a news release, the firm said:

In  the  media  and  entertainment  industry,  Rosenberg
represents lenders and borrowers in connection with credit
facilities, slate financings, film securitizations and joint
ventures, including acting as counsel for a leading global
co-producer and co-financier of major Hollywood films and
films released in the Greater China market.

Rosenberg also counsels lenders in manufacturing, retail,
health care services, technology and real estate on matters
including senior secured facilities, second-lien revolving
and term-loan facilities, acquisition financings, and DIP
and exit financings.

“Stacey’s  arrival  brings  additional  opportunities  to
represent lenders and borrowers in major West Coast finance
transactions,” said Richard Schaberg, head of the Hogan
Lovells’ U.S. Financial Institutions practice. “Stacey is a
well-known practitioner and has a strong reputation in Los
Angeles, and she will be able to help the firm integrate its
global  finance  offerings  with  the  clients  on  the  West
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Coast.”

“Stacey enhances our strong cross-border entertainment and
our growing finance practices based in Southern California,”
said Barry Dastin, Managing Partner of Hogan Lovells’ Los
Angeles  office.  “She  will  augment  our  capabilities  to
provide strategic West Coast counsel to lenders, as well as
borrowers, in key industry sectors and support the debt
finance needs of our corporate and M&A practice group.”

Before  joining  Hogan  Lovells,  Rosenberg  was  a  finance
partner in the Los Angeles office of Latham & Watkins LLP
which she joined from the finance group at Skadden, Arps,
Slate, Meagher & Flom LLP. She earned her J.D. from UCLA
School of Law and her B.S. in Business Administration (with
emphasis in Finance) from the University of California,
Berkley.
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